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COVID-19 Response Efforts - May 8, 2020

The State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy is committed to protecting the health and safety of Ohioans
during the COVID-19 outbreak. The Board posted a document on its website that provides COVID-
19 guidance and response efforts, including the issuance of waivers to assist licensees in addressing
operational needs. This document will be updated regularly and can be accessed by visiting:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/COVID.

For more information on the state’s efforts to address coronavirus, visit www.coronavirus.ohio.gov
or call 1-833-4-ASK-ODH.

Responsible RestartOhio Guidance
UPDATED 5/8/2020

On April 30, 2020, Ohio Department of Health Director, Dr. Amy Acton, issued a Director’s Stay Safe
Ohio Order. This order permits all businesses, except those specifically listed in the order, to reopen
as long as all workplace safety standards are met. A copy of the order may be reviewed here.

The order implements uniform requirements that pharmacies and other Board of Pharmacy licensees
and registrants are required to comply with to remain open. The Board has posted more information
about complying with this order and the Responsible RestartOhio Guidance here:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/RestartOhio.

NOTE: This document replaces all previous infection control guidance issued by the Board.
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